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Homework this week: 

We will be focussing on spelling, reading and learning times tables for 

homework.  

Spellings: 

Cheetah and Lion groups: Exceptions – words ending in –ic change to -ically 

Tiger group: numbers and ordinal numbers 

They will be tested on Friday. 

TTRockstars: 30 minutes total completed as 15 x 2minute games. Please do 

not alter the length of the games as this has an effect on the data collected. Try 

to do a few games every day as this greatly increases the likelihood of 

committing the facts to the long term memory bank.  

Reading: New reading books will be provided on Monday and should be 

returned on Thursday mornings as before. 

Our learning this week: 

Maths – We are going to have another look at telling the time. We will recap 

telling the time to the nearest minute before looking at the 24 hour clock.  

Year 3 & 4 Cross-country event 25th May 

It looks like being a showery day on Tuesday so please make sure 

that your child brings a waterproof coat to school.  

Please make sure PE kits are in school on Monday.  
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English – This week we are looking at poetry and how to write similes. 

Foundation subjects – Our science lesson will look at igneous, sedimentary and 

igneous rocks. In RE we are looking the Langar meal. Mr Murray will be here on 

Tuesday for another trombone lesson. In our computing lesson we will be 

looking at internet safety. In Geography we will look at the effects of volcanic 

eruptions and look at why people live near them. In Art we will be looking at 

Matisse’s collages.  

Pencil cases: I will send the pencil cases home on Friday so that they can be 

recharged with new pencils, glue and whiteboard pens etc. over the half term 

break.  

Do send me an email if there is anything you need further information about. 

 Mrs Emily Manners 

e.manners@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

 

 

 


